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Announcement of Lansaiphitthayakhom School
Subject: Policy of not accepting neither gifts nor profits from performing duties (No Gift Policy)
Fiscal year 2025

Lansaiphitthayakhom School recognizes the importance of fostering organizational culture,
values, and appropriate guidelines for its personnel to adhere to in relation to giving or receiving
gifts, presents, or other benefits from performing their duties. This is to prevent actions that may
influence the use of power for personal gain or favoring others, in accordance with government
policies and the national reform plan on anti-corruption and misconduct prevention.

To demonstrate a commitment to combating all forms of corruption and to promote
integrity, ethics, and honesty in work, which will lead to transparency in operations under good
governance principles, Lansaiphitthayakhom School announces that all personnel will not accept
any gifts or presents related to their duties, whether before, during, or after performing their
duties. This is to avoid actions that might affect discretion or decision-making, leading to
discrimination or conflicts of interest. Executives and supervisors at all levels are expected to set
a good example and oversee their staff to ensure compliance with anti-corruption measures and
ethical conduct strictly.

This announcement is hereby made know to all and must be strictly adhered to

Announced on the 29th day of December B.E. 2024




